



TO: Local Home and Business Owners SUBJECT: Traffic Restrictions on Memorial Drive

Dear Home and Business Owners,

Traffic restrictions will occur on Memorial Drive between Indiana 67 and Burlington Drive on Tuesday 8/19 through Wednesday 8/20 from 9:00AM to 3:00PM each day. Flagging will occur during this time. It is recommended that the traveling public find an alternate route during this time. Butterfield Road will remain closed to traffic at Memorial Drive.



It is the goal of United Consulting and Delaware County to complete construction in a timely manner and to minimize inconveniences for all homes and businesses. Construction is anticipated to be fully complete on August 19, 2025. Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Trevor Adams United Consulting (317)603-8628